
 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GURGAON 

 

 

CIR/21/P/2023-24 

         10
th

 April’23 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is with reference to the fee payment mode for session 2023-24.  

 

The increase in fee, which is allowed by the Govt. of Haryana (Gazette 

notification no. - 204-2021 dated 8
th

 December’21) was placed on hold 

during the pandemic.  

  

Likewise, the monthly fee payment was initiated by the school 

management during the pandemic and lockdown to support the financial 

challenges being faced. 

 

With things getting back to ‘normal’, quarterly payments (which has been 

the norm for decades) resumes from this session with the incremental 

increase (as allowed by the Govt.). 

 

The changed fee structure for session 2023-24 has been on the school 

portal since January’23.  

 

Thank you, once again, for being our partners in bringing the best for our 

children. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

Aditi Misra 

Director Principal 
 

Ms. Aditi Misra  

Director Principal 

principal@dpsgurgaon.org 

 

 

Ms. Santvna Thadani 

Vice Principal, Sector-40 & Sector-47 

(Class Pre Nursery to II) 

santvnathadani@dpsgurgaon.org 

 

 

Ms. Sapna Dhawan 

Dean Student Welfare 

sapnadhawan@dpsgurgaon.org 

 

 

Ms. Arpna Gupta 

Vice Principal, Sector-45 

arpnagupta@dpsgurgaon.org 

 

 

Ms. S. Anjum 

Dean Academics 

sanjum@dpsgurgaon.org 

 

 

Ms. Nishi Dhanjal 

Head Mistress (Senior Wing) 

(Class IX to XII) 

nishidhanjal@dpsgurgaon.org 

 

 

Ms. Shalini Arora 

Head Mistress (Middle Wing) 

(Class VI to VIII) 

shaliniarora@dpsgurgaon.org  

 

 

Ms. Laveena Hemrajani 

Head Mistress (Junior Wing) 

(Class III to V) 

laveenahemrajani@dpsgurgaon.org 


